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Motor Vehicle Accident  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – The Countryside Fire Protection District responded to a 

motor vehicle crash at 11:02 AM today for a report of semi-truck vs SUV near the 

intersection of Gilmer & Route 176.  Upon arrival, crews found two vehicles involved, a 

semi-truck with front end damage and a SUV with heavy driver side damage. Crews 

extricated the heavily trapped patient from the SUV within 17 minutes of arrival. The 

patient from the SUV was transported to Advocate Condell Medical Center (ACMC) 

with life threatening injuries.  The driver of the semi was also transported to Condell 

with non-life threatening injuries. Countryside was assisted by Mundelein, Grayslake 

and Wauconda at the scene. The Barrington fire department covered Countryside’s 

station #1 with an ambulance. The investigation of the accident is being conducted by 

the Lake County Sheriff’s Office 

 

PUBLIC SAFETY MESSAGES – Always wear your seatbelt. 
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